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On 11th December 2021, a dissemination event of the study findings of the project 
"Assessment of post-crash care system in three districts with high-frequency of road-traffic 
accidents and Dhaka Metropolis, Bangladesh" took place at the auditorium of the BRAC 
Centre Inn. World Bank Bangladesh funded the study. It was implemented by the Centre of 
Excellence for Health Systems and Universal Health Coverage (CoE-HS&UHC) BRAC James 
P Grant School of Public Health, BRAC University, under the supervision of the centre's 
director, Professor Syed Masud Ahmed. Dean of the School, Professor Sabina Faiz Rashid, 
delivered the welcome note. The Assistant Director of the centre, Nahitun Naher and Senior 
Research Associate, Bushra Zarin Islam, presented the study findings. Following the 
presentation, the event participants took part in a discussion about the improvement of the 
post-crash care system in Bangladesh. The honourable additional secretary (planning 
branch) Health Services division, MoHFW, Honorable joint secretary (planning) ME&FWD, 
MoHFW, Programme Manager, NCDC, DGHS, MoHFW, Representative of the World Bank 
Suresh K. Mohammed were present among the other distinguished guest. The vote of 
thanks was delivered by Professor Syed Masud Ahmed in the end. 


